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Recycling Makes “Cents”
At current rates, the Boyne Road landfill is slated to be 
full in 2023. At that time, it is expected to cost North 
Dundas taxpayers $1 million to close and cap the 
landfill. In addition to that major expense, it will cost 
another $500,000 to monitor the site for the following 20 
years. To prolong the landfill’s life and save taxpayers 
money, Council has implemented a two bag residential 

garbage limit and encourages everyone to reduce, reuse, and recycle! Details 
on recyclable items are available on our website or by contacting the landfill at 
613-774-5157.

Recreation Facilities Enhance Quality of Life
Council is ensuring that we have quality recreation 
facilities that can be enjoyed by the next generation 
and beyond. In 2013, upgrades were made at the 
Chesterville Arena, Winchester Centennial Pool, 
Harmony Park and the Nelson Laprade Centre. 
Planned upgrades for 2014 include renovations at 
the Joel Steele Arena, Winchester Centennial Pool 
House, Mountain Memorial Park, and Chesterville 
Community Centre. 

DID YOU KNOW?
Your municipal tax dollars support local social services and social housing, 
including two seniors apartment facilities in Winchester (36 units) and 
Chesterville (25 units).

Your county tax dollars operate 18 library branches across SD&G. North 
Dundas taxpayers contribute $346,744 per year to operate the four North 
Dundas branches. 

When surface treating a gravel road, the largest expense is not the actual 
surface treatment but the preparation and building of the road base. 
Many roads need several inches of gravel, improved ditching and the 
installation of filter cloth before laying the tar-and-chip surface.

In its first year, the Township of North Dundas Community Improvement Plan 
provided funding to 13 projects resulting in $116,000 in improvements and 
renovations.

$264 million of new construction has taken place in North Dundas since 
amalgamation in 1998.

SAVE THE DATE

Art on the Waterfront
June 7th and 8th 

Movies Under the Stars
June 27th, July 11th, Aug 1st  
and 29th

Canada Day Celebrations
South Mountain July 1st 

Chesterville Fair
July 25th, 26th and 27th 

Winchester Dairyfest
August 8th, 9th and 10th  

South Mountain Fair
August 14th, 15th, 16th and 17th

Dundas Drive-In
South Mountain Sept 13th

Art and Wine Tour
Sept 13th and 14th 

Chesterville Farmers Market
Every Saturday 9:00am to 2:00pm

Open Mic Night
Every Thursday at the  
Old Town Hall 7:00pm

North Dundas    
Embraces Social Media
Like us on Facebook 
(North Dundas) and 
follow us on Twitter 
(@northdundas) 
for the latest news, 
announcements and 
events.

TOWNSHIP OFFICE 
EXTENDED SUMMER 
HOURS

The Township of North 
Dundas is pleased to  
announce their extended 
hours of service every 
Wednesday from  
4:30pm to 7:00pm  
until August 28th.

Municipal Election - Monday, October 27, 2014. 
Candidates may file nomination papers for municipal and school board 
elections until September 12, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. As in previous elections, we will 
be voting by telephone and internet. If you are eligible to vote, please make 
sure you are on the list of voters. Go to voterlookup.ca , a new online service, 
to confirm and update your information. This information is shared only with 
municipalities for the purposes of creating the final Voters’ Lists. Stay tuned 
for upcoming election information and announcements. Information is also 
posted on www.northdundas.com.  


